e  Website http://schools.tdsb.on.ca
e Twitter

@TDSB_Glenview

lenview

Nov. 5

Nov. 6

Nov. 11
Nov. 13/14
Nov. 13
Nov. 16
Nov. 17
Nov. 19-25
Nov. 21

Nov. 30
Dec. 1
Dec. 12
Dec. 21

Daylight Savings Ends
Secondary School Parent Info Night - 6:30 pm
Remembrance Day

Grade 7 Immunization

Progress Report goes home

Parent-Teacher Interviews - evening
Parent-Teacher Interviews - morning
Bullying Awareness Week

Grade 8 Trip Information Night - 6:30 pm
School Council Meeting - 7:30 pm

Lawrence Park C.I. Open House

P.A. Day (no classes for students)

Hanukkah begins at sunset

Extended Lunch (11:30 - 1:00 pm)

Contact the school about absences:
416-393-0330 Option “1”

Contact Principal: Mario Sirois
E-mail: mario.sirois@tdsb.on.ca
Phone: 416-393-9390

Contact Vice-Principal: Marlene Calligan

E-mail: marlene.calligan@tdsb.on.ca
Phone: 416-393-9390

Contact Superintendent: Vicky Branco

E-mail: vicky.branco@tdsb.on.ca

Contact Trustee: Jennifer Arp

E-mail jennifer.arp@tdsb.on.ca

As we enter the third month of this school year, we are happy that Glenview continues to be full of
positive energy. In the last month, our teachers have been released to participate in professional
dialogue around the different subject areas. Here is what our focus discussions have been related to:

e English — classes will be learning the structure of an essay as they research a specific area
related to Indigenous studies. They will share their learning through a media product.

e Math —a focus on rich learning tasks, three-part math lessons and assessment, and
evaluation that reflects the achievement chart

e French — looking at incorporating Indigenous art/drama into their French classes with the help
of an Indigenous artist

e History/Geography - working with our learning coach to learn more about the inquiry
approach to learning with a more intentional focus on Global Citizenship

Progress Reports

Teachers are putting the final touches to the Progress Reports which will be sent home on Monday,
November 13" with interviews taking place on Thursday, November 16" and Friday, November 17,
More information will be shared with our families on November 10" regarding our interview booking
system which will open to our parents on Monday, November 13" at 4:00 p.m.



Halloween Activities :

On Tuesday, October 31 in the afternoon, our students participated in self-selected Halloween
activities which were supervised by staff. We were excited to see the number of costumes worn by
both staff and students. Students participated in one of the following activities: a dance in the gym, a
choice of two movies, two games rooms, quiet time in the library, or free time in the pool. This year
we also had a “Catch-up” room for students needing to complete overdue assignments.

OISE Students

We are very pleased to welcome three OISE students working with Mme Charlesworth, Ms. Chiu and
Ms. Walker. They are with us until Friday, November 24" and will be working closely with the
students to provide a variety of engaging activities as well as learning about what teaching is all
about.

Remembrance Day
On Friday, November 10", we will be having a Remembrance Day assembly at 10:30 am.

Davlight savings
Don’t forget to turn your clocks back one hour this Sunday to gain an extra hour of sleep {our
teenagers will be happy)!i!

Grade 8 £nd of the Year Trips and School Council

We are finalizing the details of our Grade 8 year-end trips from June 11-15, 2018. Students will have
the opportunity to travel with teachers and classmates to the following destinations: Quebec City,
Montreal, St. Andrew’s by the Sea in New Brunswick and Haliburton Forest. Please jain us on
Tuesday, November 21° at 6:30 p.m. to learn more about these options. Following this information
session, we will begin our November Parent Council meeting. '

Holiday baskets

For many years now during the holiday season, Glenview has adopted several “Holiday Families” in
need of support. Again this year we are working with our school Social Worker, Joanne Kenny to
support families in our community who are struggling. In doing so, each registration class will be
working with a family to provide them with essentials such as groceries, toiletries, and warm clothes
as well as gifts to make their holiday celebrations special.

Each adopted family will be providing us with a profile that comes with first names, ages, genders,
and clothing and shoe sizes of each family member along with a “Wish List” of items the family hopes
to receive. Students will use the Holiday Wish list in their class to select an item for purchase. It is by
no means mandatory; it is a guideline. Some of the most important donations that can be given are
grocery gift cards as these are considered our top priority for each family.

More information will be provided to our students at the end of November, however, we wanted to
share this with you now so you are aware that this is up and coming. All donations must come to the
school no later than Tuesday, December 12",

Our school participation in this initiative has been overwhelming in the past. Your support will make
a positive impact in the lives of vulnerable families.



OCTOBER STUDENT RECOGNITION AWARD WINNERS FOR RESPONSIB

We would like to congratulate the following recipients for demonstrating exemplary responsibility in
their classes: Raquel M., Aysia D., Noah W., Catherine K., Sarah F., Elena V., Anna D., Ethan B., Amelia
D., Mahika V., Leila L-G., Maddie H., Maya K., Jacob T., Samantha K., Hilary C-B., Indianna F., Lauren
Z., Viktoriya Y., Tommie M., Paige S., David G., John W., Kayleigh H., Ava S., Jack V., Kate S., Rachel L.,
Selena S., Spencer B., Adam B., Sophia C., Isabelle F., Ruven R., David B.A., Sarah G.W., Lan Van L,,
Jasmine J., Marlowe C., Nanthana B., Julia G., Sydney L.
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Our names are Cynthia and Erin. We are honoured to be your Communication Prefects for this year.
Each month, we will write a column in Parentview to report on events in our school.

It has been a very busy two months. September was exciting for all our students as we met new
Glenview staff and students and reunited with friends and staff we already knew. These are some of
the things that have happened over the past two months we would like to highlight:

As you know, our school holds a character assembly at the end of each month recognizing one or two
students in each class who have demonstrated the character trait of the month. In the month of
September, the character trait we focused on was Respect. For October, the trait that we learned
more about was Responsibility. In November, the character trait that we will be focusing on is
Empathy. We are hoping that all the students are showing that they care and think about others.

Every year, sixteen of Glenview’s Grade 8 students are elected as Prefects. There are a grand total of
sixteen positions available; twelve for the board, and four for the executive committee. All students
and staff were able to vote for two students in each category for the board: sports, arts, mentor,
communication, environmental, and social events/activities. The board is going to decide, via a vote,
the positions of the executive committee for this year.

The students who have been chosen this year are Kierra A. and Emma W. as our Social
Events/Activities Prefects; Victoria Q. and John W. as our Sports Prefects; Yuna C. and Colin S. as our
Environment Prefects; Abby L. and Myles C. as our Mentor Prefects; Brielle B. and Samantha C. as our
Arts Prefects; and Cynthia L. and Erin G. as our Communication Prefects.

Congratulations to Olivia C., Noah G., Annie L., and Jake B. who make up our Executive this year.
Noah, Annie and Jake are running for Head Prefect. Olivia, who is passionate about helping others in
need, has chosen to take on the Social Justice position. On November 7, the Board will vote to decide
the remaining three Executive Positions of Head Prefect, Deputy Prefect and Social Justice Prefect.

On November 2nd, our entire school went to the TSO. The conductor and orchestra taught us all
about Stravinsky’s Firebird Suite by telling us the story in words and music. We learned how just a
few instruments and notes can set a scene and introduce a character. We all had a blast, especially
our music teachers! After we arrived back at school, students had pizza, juice, and chips for lunch.
We think that there should be more of these school trips! Thank you to Mr. Sirois, Ms. Calligan and
Ms. Diniro for planning the trip.



Lastly, we just finished celebrating Halloween. This is definitely one of Glenview’s favourite holidays.
To celebrate, Glenview holds a dance in the school gym. Music is played by a professional DJ, juice is
sold, and everybody dresses up in fun, creative costumes! In addition to the dance, for those
students who prefer an alternative activity, Glenview opens up a game room, a movie room, the
pool, and the library.

COMPUTINC OMPETITION

During the weeks of November 6-17, Grade 8 students will participate in the Beaver Computing
Challenge (BCC) prepared by the University of Waterloo’s Centre for Education in Mathematics and
Computing. The BCC is a problem solving contest with a focus on computational and logical thinking.
The contest is designed to get students excited about coding with questions that are inspired by
topics in computer science and can be solved by applying concepts from the mathematics curriculum.

Cross Country
Glenview’s Cross Country runners were busy in October competing in meets and running practices.

We had a lot of kids participating this year, many of whom moved forward to the Conference and
then later the City Finals. In the Conference Finals, Glenview placed high, as the Grade 7 girls won the
division while the Grade 7 boys finished 2nd in the division. The season culminated with 16 runners
advancing to the City Finals. Glenview was well represented with many great individual performances
from both our Grade 7 and 8 runners. The Grade 7 girls team finished 3rd in the city and the Grade 7
boys team finished second and brought back the city finalists banner. Overall, this season was a great
chance for us to get out there and run, whether to compete or just for the fun of it. A special thank
you to our coaches, Mme Mina, Mr. So and Mr. Chalmers, as without them cross country would not
have been possible.

By: Rowen U.

Boys Soccer
During the Glenview school soccer season, the boys made Conference Finalists, with a tough defeat

of 3-1 against the school J.P Tyrell.

It all started at the first tournament. We played three games and won all 3. The first game Glenview
played was against Winfield, the score being 2-1. The second game was against Don Mills. We beat
them 7-1. The third game was against Besshorough. We beat them 6-0. Glenview then advanced to
the Conference Finals.

In the Conference Semi-finals, Glenview was missing their starting goalie, but still came out with a 3-
1 win. For Glenview, Matthew scored the first goal, Clixto scored the second goal, and Dominic
scored the third goal. The team then advanced to the Conference Finals tournament.

In the Conference Finals against J.P Tyrell, we scored our first goal in the first half, but they came
back and tied the game up to make it 1-1. We were tied 1-1 going into the second half. Glenview’s
performance went down in the second half, with J.P. Tyrell taking the lead with 3 minutes left by one
goal. Then in the last minute of play, they scored against us to make it 3-1. This game put an end to
Glenview’s run, and eventually J.P Tyrell won the city championship.

By: Owen P. and Carter A.



Girls Soccer

The Girls soccer season this year was incrediblel The girls worked so hard and came together as a
team. The season was made up of 7 games and with each one of them, the team improved. We not
only improved our skills but our team dynamic grew stronger.

In the regular season, we played two teams. We won easily against these teams so we moved onto
the North Conference Championships. We wan against St. Andrews to move onto the Conference
Finals against Winfield. We won another game against the Division 2 Conference champions allowing
us to move to the City Championships. We trained hard for the City Finals. The Semi-final was against
Etlesmere and with effort we pulled it off. In the City Finals we played Cosburn, a competitive team
with Glenview for over 10 years. The game was extremely close the entire time, as Cosburn was up
1-0 and then Glenview was up 2-1. It ended as a close 3-2 for Cosburn. This game showed incredible
team work by the girls, There were amazing breakaways up front and incredible saves by the goalie,
but the other team played aggressively.

Overall, the girls came 2nd in the city and that is a great outcome! Most importantly, the team had
fun. By the end, the girls were great friends. Congratulations to all of the girls for an excellent season.
By: Leah M.

Boys Football
This year’s football season was nothing less than stupendous. The tryouts and the season were filled

with plenty of excitement and skilled players. Seventy boys tried out and the top sixteen made it! The
competitiveness was very high in not only the Grade 8's but also a very strong showing from the
Grade 7’s too! After the tryouts the grind had just begun, the boys and our amazing coaches, Mr.
Yardley and Mme Oreiro, gathered at Winfield Public School to show off our skilled team to the
competition. We played against Winfield, Sir Alexander Mackenzie and Joseph Brant and won the
tournament to move on to the Conference Semi- finals! On Friday October 27" our team beat
Bessborough in the Semi-finals but came just short in the final game against Bedford Park. Thanks for
a great season boys!

By: Charlie W. and Ben A,

Girls Foothall

The girls had an amazing season this year. There were strong bonds throughout the entire team, and
that’s what made our season so successful. The girls made all the games and practice an exciting and
fun experience for everyone. At Winfield we had our first tournament as a team. Our first game we
played against SAM (Sir Alexander Mackenzie} it was a tough battle as our first game of the season
losing 14-0. As the day went on, our second game arrived and we strategized and were prepared. We
improved over the course of the game beating Avondale 16-0. The stakes were high; a loss wouid
cost us our season. With that in mind we fought strong against Winfield winning our way into
Conference Finals with a score of 14-0.

During the week we continued to practice our skills so we would be ready for the next game. The day
of Conference Finals came very quickly. As we arrived at the field we warmed up and were ready to
play. Qur first game was against Bedford and the game didn’t begin as planned with a losing streak of
8-0 by half time. We were determined not to end our season this early; we fought back in the second
half with a win of 14-8. After lunch we faced SAM again and were committed to win. With an



extraordinary effort by the whole team, with an unfortunate but tight loss of 8-6 we came back to
school as Conference Finalists. Although our season was short it was an astonishing season and our
last season playing football for Grade eights. On behalf of Grade eights we are hoping for a win for
our Glenview team next year.

By: Ava P. and Kierra F.-A.

On Thursday, November 2", the students of Glenview headed to the Toronto Symphony Orchestra
to listen to their inspiring music. The day began with the students boarding 17 school buses. The trip
was about 20 minutes to get to. Roy Thompson Hall. There, everybody entered the venue, and sat in
their seats. Soon after, the performance began. The show was centered on the music from the ballet
“The Firebird” by Igor Stravinsky. Firstly, the conductor discussed the various sections of the
Firebird’s theme; this was followed by an explanation of the scenes in the ballet. This included the
picking of the Golden Apples, the finding of the Firebird, the princesses and the defeat of Koschei
(the villain). Once this was over, the Orchestra did a final performance of the whole piece. They
played elegantly and gracefully. Finally, students got a rare chance of asking the orchestra questions.
Afterwards, we returned to school and our day concluded with a delicious pizza lunch and a
refreshing outdoor break. Overall, the day was a wonderful experience and we enjoyed it fully.

By: Tatiana H. and Ruven R. '

On Monday, November 13" and Tuesday, November 14" all Grade 7 students who returned the
School Vaccination Consent form will be eligible to receive the following immunizations from Toronto
Public Health:

Meningococcal-ACYW -1 dose
Human Papillomavirus (HPV) — 2 doses, 6 months apart
Hepatitis B — 2 doses, 6 months apart

Toronto Public Health will only immunize your child based on the information you provided on the
School Vaccination Consent form. If you would like more information about what immunizations your
child has received up until this time, please contact Toronto Public Health at 416-392-1250. The
school does not keep records on individual students.

Grade 8 - 9 Transition Information

This is an exciting time for our Grade 8 students as they start exploring their choices for Grade 9. Our
parent information evening is taking place on November 6, 2017 @ 6:30pm and the student
information assembly will be held on November 7, 2017.

Optional Attendance

There are a wide variety of options for our Grade 8 students as they transition to secondary school.
Under the optional attendance policy, students have the opportunity to apply to 2 regular schools
and 2 specialized programs outside their home school.



Optional attendance forms for regular schools will be available from the Guidance Office sometime in
December when TDSB publishes a list of schools that are deemed “closed” or “limited”.

As per the optional attendance policy, students cannot apply to schools that are deemed “closed”.
A school deemed “limited” that receives more applications than it has space will run a lottery in the
first week of February, 2018 to determine admissions offers; students/parents/guardians will be
informed of acceptance by February, 16, 2018.

Secondary School Information Evenings
The choices that students and families have can be overwhelming. Make sure to attend Secondary
School Information Nights for all schools being considered.

Visit the following link to get a list of open house dates as well as other pertinent information for the
Grade 8-9 Transition (hold Ctrl and click on link): http://www.tdsb.on.ca/High-School

Here are some dates of Open Houses of schools for this year:

William Lyon Mackenzie (MaCS Program): November 2 at 7:00 p.m.

Earl Haig SS (Claude Watson Program): November 6 at 6:00 p.m.

Etobicoke School of the Arts: November 15 at 6:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m.
Rosedale Heights School of the Arts: November 16 at 6:15 p.m.

John Polyani Cl: November 23 at 6:30 p.m.

Lawrence Park Cl: November 30 at 6:30 p.m.

Forest Hill Cl: December 5 at 6:30 p.m.

North Toronto Cl: December 14 at 6:30 p.m.

Northern SS: January 18 at 6:00 p.m.

Receiving Regular Guidance Updates

Please check the Guidance Tab on your child’s Google Classroom on a regular basis as well as the
Guidance Tab on our school website. | will be posting high school and course selection information in
these sections regularly.

Grade 8 Class Sessions

Following our Choices for 9 student assembly on November 7, | will be visiting each Grade 8
registration class in IT to go over some pertinent information that they need to be aware of as they
make their decisions for next year. At this session, students will be reintroduced to myBlueprint. This
education planning tool is used by all Grade 7 and 8 students in the TDSB.

| have included the schedule here so that you can ensure that your child is present at school.



DATE PERIOD 1 | PERIOD 2 PERIOD 3B | PERIOD 4 | PERIOD 5
9;15-10:15 ; 10:15-11:15 | 12:15-1:15 | 1;15-2:15 | 2:15-3:15
November 8 | 8A FE8B
DAY 5
November 9 8C FESA FI8C
DAY 6
November 13 FI8A FI8B
DAY 8
November 14 | FISE FI&D 8B
DAY 9
November 15 Fi8F FE8C
DAY 10
November 16 | 8E 8D
DAY 1

Lawrence Park Collegiate Visit (November 30)

On Thursday, November 30, the Grade 8 students who are in-district for Lawrence Park Collegiate
will visit the school during the afternoon. They will be provided with pertinent information about the
transition as well as the opportunity to tour the school. Any student not in-district, will remain at
Glenview. A permission form will not be required as this is considered a walking excursion.

Forest Hill Visit (December 5)

Students who are considering attending Forest Hill Collegiate for Grade 9 are invited to an Open
House as per the flyer attached. Students who are seriously considering Forest Hill as an option must
see Ms. Meghji on Monday, November 13 to obtain a permission form. The completed permission
form must be returned to her by Friday, November 17. Please adhere to this deadline as requested
by Forest Hill. Please note, verbal permission will not be accepted.

Food Drive

Our food drive, in partnership with Sarah and Claire continues, until November 10™. North York
Harvest Foodbank has given us two boxes which are filling up nicely. Please continue to send in your
donations to support families in need. North York Harvest Foodbank is asking our donors to focus on
beans, canned fish and canned tomatoes. We are requesting families to bring in canned tomatoes
next week- November 6-10!

Congratulations to all the students who nominated themselves for a position of leadership. Special
congratulations to the following students who were elected to be our new student council for the
2017/2018 school year:

Executive: Jake B,, Olivia C., Noah, G. Annie L.
Mentors: Myles C., Abby L.

Sports: Victoria Q., John W.

Environnent: Yuna C., Colin 5.

Arts: Brielle B., Samantha C.

Erin G., Cynthia L.
Kierra F., Emma W.

Communication:
Social Events:



The Allenby Parents' Association Will Be Hosting Dr. Alex Russell, Author of Drop the Worry Ball on
November 22nd - Please Join Us!

Guest Speaker Dr. Alex Russell will be presenting "Raising Resilient Children" at Allenby Public School
on Wednesday November 22nd.

Dr. Russell will offer a perspective that aims to help parents take a positive and emotionally
rewarding role in their children’s lives, while allowing them to have the opportunity to make their
own decisions (and mistakes) while they are growing up. He will address the common challenges that
parents face, including dealing with troublesome behaviours, supporting children at school, and
controlling or monitoring children’s access to computers, cell phones and other forms of digital
technology.

Where: Allenby Public School Gymnasium, 391 St.Clements Avenue
When: Tuesday, Nov. 22nd, Doors open at 6:30pm & Dr. Russell will being speaking at 7pm
Cost: S5 at the door

Please click here (hold down Ctrl and click on the link) for more information and to RSVP to this
event.



Glenview Senior Public School

Transitioning to Grade
- Parent Information Evening

Monday November 6, 2017
6:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.

Parents of Grade 8 students are invited
to attend a very important presentation Whoam I?
on the grade 8 to 9 transition process.
Learn about:

1| EDUCATION

vhat Is my pian for
AND CAREER!
LIFE PLANNING 4

achieving my goals

Pathways for Success
Secondary Programs Whodo |

s . want to become?
Specific School Information
Course Selection Process




Adolescent Development

f,j - Guidance, Career

Toronte _____ e
p Disteiel 1 Civic Centre Court — 1* Floor
School Fax. 416.394.6420
B Board

TIONAL ATTEND

Information for Parents/Guardians of Grade 8 Students

¢ Students may apply to a maximum of two "Regular Schools and Programs" and two "Specialized
Schools and Programs" under the Optional Attendance Policy. A separate Optional Attendance
Form/application must be submitted for each choice.

¢ Students may not apply to a secondary school deamed “closed”.

¢ ltis the parent’s/student’s responsibility to take the completed Optional Attendance Form(s) to the
appropriate secondary school{s) by: February 2,2018

o Aschool deemed “limited” that receives more applications than it has space, will run a “lottery” in the
first week of February, 2018, to determine admission offers; students/parents/guardians will be
informed of acceptance no later than February 16, 2018.

o Once astudent is offered admission under Optional Attendance, the secondary school will contact the
parent/guardian and will provide a Grade 9 Course Selection Sheet for completion. Parents/guardians
are requested to decline any offers they do not intend to accept within three days. To confirm the
selected offer of admission to the school/program of choice, a completed corresponding Course
Selection Sheet must be returned to the student’s current elementary school before February 23, 2018.

¢ Once an offer of admission under Optional Attendance is accepted by a parent/student to a selected
“regular” secondary school, any subsequent request{s) for admission to the “geographic home school”
or any other school must be initiated ONLY through the Optional Attendance process. The confirmed
selection becomes the student’s official "home schoo!”. Please note: subseguent requests under
Optional Attendance may not result in admission if a school’s status has changed due to enralment,

¢ Students will be responsible for their own transportation.

+ Details regarding this policy are available at the TDSB website: Optional Attendance Policy and
Procedures

Please note:
e ALl students are required to submit a completed Secondary School Course Selection Sheet to
their current elementary school before February 23, 2016
Completed course selection sheets sighed by parents and the school’s Elementary Guidance
Counsellor or Principal will be submitted to the receiving High School by: March 2, 2018
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Congratulations to all our QSP winners from our very
successful fundraising campaign. We are finalizing the
amount, but raised a little over $5000 for Glenview.

Thank you to our local community for prize donations:
A&W, Bruno's, Mastermind, Glenview, Pusateri’s, QSP,
Starbuck’s Avenue & St. Germain, Toy Town and Tim
Hortons.

Top Ten Sellers:
Ava P (375 iTunes Card+4 Skyzone Passes
2.Victoria L. (Mastermind Gift Pkg, $10 A&W gift card
Buddy Arbuck (4xMarlies Ticket and VIP tour)
Kristen C (Glenview hat, 2xSkyzone passes, $10A&W)
Darryn S (Glenview hat, 2xSkyzone passes, $10A&W)
Carling H (Starbucks Cup + $20 Starbucks card)
Natasha L. (Starbucks Cup + $10 A&W)
Adeline L (Starbucks Cup + $10 A&W)
Rachael C (Swell Water Bottle + $5 Tim Horton’s)

10. Emma C, Catherine T, Sophie W ($10 A&W + 35 Tim Horton's)

Save the dates!

Council Meetings Conference
November 21, 7:30p November 25
February 20, PIAC,

April 17, May 15 Parent Conference,
All at 6:30pm Earl Haig SS.

News
QSP Participation Draws:

Michell Sv(1 Skyzone Pass, 1Glenvew Hat,
Buddy A (Glenview Hat), Gemma S
(Glenview Hat), Sarah W(Glenview T-Shirt),
Nevee C (Glenview T-Shirt), Ryan
B(2xSkyzone Passes), Batu O(Highlighters
for his class), Ava S(Bruno’s Candy Gift
Basket), Natalie S(Glenview T-Shirt),
Brandon F(Glenview Hat), Michael
M(Highlighters), Leila G($10 A&W card),
Anton H($10 Pusateri's card), Nevee C ($10
A&W), Isabel G (Starbucks Cup), Ryan §
($10 A&W)

Golden Ticket Winner: Blake G (4 Skyzone
Passes)

Balloon Pop: Sydney L (2 Skyzone Pass)
Thanks for everyone that participated!!

From: Glenview Parent Council Fundraising
Committee

Trustee Ward Boundary Review : The TDSB
is undertaking a Trustee Ward Boundary
Review in order to align with the new City

of Toronto wards recently enacted by
Toronto City Council. Public are invited to

provided feedback. Next dates are Nov 6, 7-

9 pm 5050 Yonge st and Nov 8, 7-9 pm,1
Civic Center Court

On November 25, PIAC will be hosting their
Parent Conference, Nurturing Family
Engagement, at Earl Haig School. For more
details:
http://www.tdsb.on.ca/Communi -
to-Get-Involved/Conferences



Trustee Jennifer Arp

Ward 8, Eglinton-Lawrence

PIeasejoin us!

ool Council 101
WARD FORUM

Join us for a discussion of school council best
practice with special guest Michelle Munroe,
TDSB Central Co-ordinator, Parent and
Community Engagement

Thursday November 9, 2017
6:30 to 8:30 pm

Flemington Public School
10 Flemington Rd, North York, ON

At this meeting we will be electing the Ward 8
representative and alternate representative for
the TDSB French as a Second Language Advisory
Committee (FSLAC)

Childcare will be provided. To request translation services please email
' Maxeen.Paabo@tdsb.on.ca

Toronto
, District Jennifer Arp
Eighoot Trustee, Ward 8, Eglinton-Lawrence

Board

Tel: 416-395-8787 E-mail: Jennifer.Arp@tdsb.on.ca



